



Agenda Open Whole Hall Meeting in the Function Room

22nd July 2026

Welcome Opening Remarks and apologies for absence

-
- Phil Confirmed Not Resigning
- Approval of last minutes
- Lisa Cushing to Sign Book as New Trustee
- Hall Managers Update / Report by Hall Manager
- Whiskins Report /By Bar Committee
- Approval of last minutes
- "Victoria Miliou" to be put forward as new Treasurer, unless someone else would like to be put forward for position

Review of Outstanding Action Items

Lockers:

Carl was following up to obtain more information, if this would be the way to go.

Further to meeting with Parish Council,

We have asked the PC to have a meeting with us in along with John Brewer, Paul Archer from Football Club and Colin from Scouts in regards to the proposals from the Scouts and Football Club, we are awaiting their reply on dates suitable for them in September 2026.

Ten Years and Up Youth Club

We have been talking to various people and Charity organisation for assistance and with the PC , things are moving forward.

Children in the Bar area and Car Park and on Station Road in front of VH following concerns raised by PC

Decisions need to be made regarding this and reported back to the PC

Whiskins Bar

Meeting ref Brewery's between Bar Committee and Members of the Trustees , notes available for those that require them, Victoria and Jacqui will be having further meetings with the Bar Committee and anyone else willing to join us.

Further Topics of Discussion

Memorial plaque

This is for Jerry & Anne Sinclair and to be located in the wild flower area of the back field.

Volunteer Cards:

Clarify: only to be used by HAM volunteers in HAM and not used in the Barfor alcohol. in response to Rachel's email.

HAM Matters:

Further discussion required on HAM-related issues. HAM/Whiskin Improvements: Proposals to refresh/repaint "Refreshing Up HAM Whiskins" area

Bar Operations:

To review general bar matters. To discuss Ideas that the Bar Committee has for the Bar, with the Trustees.

Possibility of an Events Manager

To work with Cherry and Rachel for Private Events in the Hall.

Petanque / Great Yarmouth Team:

Discussion focused on the Great Yarmouth team, not the Lingwood

Would the public like to ask anything?

Is there anything else anyone would like to ask?

Thank you all for being here

The next meeting is

9TH SEPTEMBER 2026